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 Friday 7th April 2017 

Dear Parents,  
 
Maulds Meaburn Bridge Opening 
Please see attached information from the parish council regarding the Maulds Meaburn 
Bridge Opening Ceremony tomorrow (8th April) from 10am. The children have produced 
some delightful water- colours of the new bridge which will be on display in Maulds 
Meaburn Village Institute.  
 
 
Morland Choristers' Camp 
On May 20th – 21st Morland Choristers are holding a Taste of Morland weekend, giving 
children aged between 6 –12 years a weekend of fun, singing, playing and outdoor 
activities. If you would like any more information on this please see flyer and application 
form in the school reception. 
 
 
Class 1 Skipton Castle  
On Thursday 4th May Class 1 will be going on a trip to Skipton Castle as part of our Kings 
and Queens topic. The principal aim of this is to inspire quality writing in literacy. We shall 
be travelling by train from Appleby. Please can your child be in school by 8.45am on the 
morning of the trip. The train returns to Appleby at 4.40pm, so we should be back in 
school shortly after 5pm. We need 1 extra parent driver to drop off and pick up children 
from the station. If you are available to do this, please note on the return slip below. On 
the day your child will need: 

 A warm waterproof coat and trainers or walking boots.  
 A small rucksack containing a drink and 2 snacks 
 A car seat 

The cost of the trip will be met in half by the Friends of Crosby School and we are asking 
parents for a contribution of £7. Please complete and return the attached permission slip.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

                  

 

 
 
Tag Rugby 
On Thursday 27th April Class 2 will be taking part in Tag Rugby Tournament at 
Frenchfields (9.30-12 noon) your child should come to school in their PE clothes and bring 
their school clothes in a bag for the afternoon.  
 
 
Orienteering 
All Year 5,6 and Year 4 girls will take part in an orienteering event at Newton Rigg College 
on Tuesday 16th May (12.30-3.30) We should be back in school for 4.15pm. For both 
these sporting events please can you ensure that your child has: 

 Full PE kit school colours 
 A drink and snack 
 A coat 

 
 
After school clubs next term 
Following the great uptake for our after school clubs this half term, we are pleased to 
announce our new timetable below. For our budding chefs, our popular cooking club will 
return in the second half of the summer term. We would like to thank all parents for their 
continued support for these clubs and the positive feedback we have received.  
 
Mondays: Art and Craft Club- Children attending this club will have the chance to get 
creative, and learn lots of new skills! If any parents feel they have a particular craft skill 
and they would be happy to volunteer their time then please contact Miss Taylor. 
Tuesdays: Nature Club- Next half term pupils attending this club will continue to work 
towards their bronze RSPB wild challenge award. We will also be going on a trip to Vista 
Veg to help us get ideas for our own veg beds.    
Wednesdays: Football Club- An opportunity for children to brush up on their football 
skills with Graham who currently runs our lunchtime club on a Tuesday. We would love to 
see both boys and girls at this club! 
Thursdays: Film Club- We look forward to more films from LoveFilm next term which are 
selected from pupil suggestions. These films are suitable for all ages and enjoyed by all! 
Fridays: Cycle Club- Due to popular demand, we are delighted to announce that Bike 
Club will continue next half term. This club is a great opportunity to improve bike skills and 
gain confidence on the road! The school would like to renew its thanks to Glen, Neil and 
Alister for continuing to give their time and expertise. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

                  

 

MTB Challenge 
Please spread the word and join us for our inaugural Crosby Ravensworth School Slack 
Randy* challenge fundraiser. This event will take place on Saturday 24th June at Crosby 
Ravensworth School at 10am. There will be a choice of two routes to take either 25km or 
40km both with fabulous scenery. There will be great prizes awarded lottery style using 
your entry number. Food and water stations and food after the event are all included in the 
price. This is great value at just £18 for adults (£20 on the day). Accompanied under 16's 
£5.00. Enter online via our school website or call Glen: 07720361006 or                        
Neil: 07989432462. This event is being promoted through our Facebook page. All parents 
can play an important role in sending this viral by liking and sharing the post. 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Friday 7th April    Bingo – Orton Village Hall – 7.30pm 
Saturday 13thMay   School Spring Fair  
Sunday 14th May    Walk and teas (Nursery fundraising event)  
Friday 16th June  Prize bingo – CRVH – 7.30pm (Nursery fundraising 

event)  
Saturday 24th June   MTB Challenge 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                  

 

 

Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 

 

Monday Art & Craft Club      Thursday Film Club  

 

Tuesday Nature Club         Friday Cycle Club    

 

Wednesday Football        

 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 

 

I enclose £……….. to pay for …………..sessions. 

                                     Week beginning: 24th April  

 

 
......................................................................................................................................................... 

 

 

 

 

Bike Club permission slip 

 

I give permission for my child / ren …………………………….. at bike club to go out on a 

supervised local bike ride. 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………. 

 

  


